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BCRRE Rail Alliance continues with its supply chain focused ONference programme with the announcement
of the Rail Infrastructure focused event taking place next week on Wednesday 13 May at 10.00am.

This latest ONference will see the BCRRE Rail Alliance host Robin Lapish, Supply Chain Manager at HS2,
and Steve Naybour, Track Transformation Director, Western & Wales Region at Network Rail. Each will
deliver presentations on how their respective organisations are maintaining delivery of their projects in
response to COVID-19 and beginning to consider new opportunities and innovation in their supply chain
reach.

To register for this event please visit: www.railalliance.co.uk/event/infrarail-2020-13-may-to-15-may/

Martin Little, Commercial Director at the BCRRE Rail Alliance says: “The transition from physical events to
online ONferences is now fully operational and we are delighted to be offering this new channel to the
community, allowing organisations to continue to engage in supply chain events and take advantage of
market intelligence opportunities. Based on the feedback from the BCRRE Rail Alliance Community, it is
definitely something we will be continuing to offer even when we can get back to physical networking

https://news.railbusinessdaily.com/keeping-on-track-with-the-bcrre-rail-alliance-onference-programme/
https://news.railbusinessdaily.com/keeping-on-track-with-the-bcrre-rail-alliance-onference-programme/


events and we are excited to develop this platform even further.

“We are delighted to have Robin and Steve involved in this event to share their vast knowledge and
information with the BCRRE Rail Alliance Community and wider supply chain.”

This online event is open to all, welcoming the participation of RIA, Rail Forum Midlands and other industry
trade representatives in extending reach and engagement. There will also be an opportunity for delegates
to engage in a live Q&A session with the panel, to learn more about what the future of our national railway
holds.

Further information on this event and upcoming events can be accessed here at:
www.railalliance.co.uk/events/

The Rail Alliance: As the rail sector’s largest dedicated B2B networking organisation, the Rail Alliance is all
about bringing customers, suppliers and supply chain opportunities together. It is a membership
organisation that sits at the very heart of the rail supply chain and has evolved as a leading representative
of the UK rail supply chain community. Its broad spectrum of membership extends way beyond rail and
positions the Rail Alliance as the go-to membership organisation for Business-to-Business diversity,
ingenuity and innovation.

Birmingham Centre of Railway Research and Education: The Birmingham Centre for Railway Research and
Education (BCRRE) is Europe’s largest academic-based group delivering railway science and education.
With over 145 academics, researchers and professional support staff, BCRRE provides world class research
and thought leadership within railways, and offers an expanding portfolio of high-quality education
programmes, including Rail and Rail Systems Level 6 and 7 degree apprenticeships. In 2018 BCRRE
became lead partner in the £92m UK Rail Research and Innovation Network (UKRRIN) and in 2019 it
absorbed the activities of the Rail Alliance into its offering, increasing its breadth of support for innovation
and growth in the rail industry.
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